Dear all

| have just now been contacted by the Lancashire Covid Vaccination Team who have informed me
that they have to postpone the planned vaccination for clergy on Monday at Ribble House. | am
very sorry for this, | too was hoping to have my booster vaccination that day, as were so many of you
who had been in touch - the response to my previous email was quick and effusive.

| believe the reason for this postponement at such late notice to be a lack of vaccine stock for that
specific day which has led to a reassessment of priority status of clergy.

They have, however, assured me that there will be sufficient stock to make sure clergy can come for
their booster on Friday 26th November. This will once again be an all day slot (8:30am to 4pm) but |
must inform them of who will attend. You can simply attend at any time on that day and do not
need to book a slot - but they did say the mornings are quieter.

If you would like to attend on Friday the 26th and have already sent me your details please simply
email me to tell me that you would like to attend on the new day. If you can now attend but had not
previously been able to on the Monday, please email me with the following details:

e First and last name (as registered with GP)

e DOB as follows dd.mm.yyyy

e NHS number

e Contact telephone number

e Date of first and second doses

e Email address (the one previous used when booking vaccination preferred)

If you can no longer attend, please just let me know and | will take your details off the list. There is
no need to email to decline the offer.

Just to remind you this is for clergy under the age of 50 only. Those who are over 50 should book
through their GP or the nearest walk-in clinic.

Deepest apologies again for the disappointment and the potential impact on diaries of having to
make this change.

With my continued thanks
Sam Cheesman (on behalf of the Coronavirus Task Group)

Chaplain@bishopofblackburn.org.uk
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